
 

PUBLIC 

MEETING 
THE FUTURE OF     

THE PAPWORTH 

HOSPITAL SITE 
 

 

WEDNESDAY 31st JANUARY  

At 7.30pm  

In the Village Hall   

 
 

 SEE A 

PRESENTATION OF 

PROPOSALS FOR 

THE SITE 

AND HAVE A 

CHANCE TO PUT 

YOUR QUESTIONS 

TO: 

 

ANDREW SELBY 
Associate Director of Estate and 

Facilities 

 

 ROY CLARKE 

Director of Finance 

 

from  

Royal Papworth Hospital NHS 

Foundation Trust  

 

plus   

REPRESENTATIVES FROM 

THE DEPARTMENT OF 

HEALTH AND HOMES 

ENGLAND 

(previously Homes and 

Communities Agency) 

 

 

 
 

 

Organised by 

Papworth 

Everard Parish 

Council 

 
 


